August 21, 2007

Crewmembers

USS John R. Pierce DD 753

October 2 – October 7, 2007

It is with great sadness and regret that I inform you that the above referenced reunion has been relocated to another hotel.  We began renovations at our property several months ago, and the project was due for completion prior to the start of your reunion.  Unfortunately, the renovation is behind schedule due to several unforeseen issues.

We were able to secure guestrooms and facilities for your hospitality and banquet at the beautiful Springhill Suites by Marriott, just minutes from the Doubletree Hotel Norfolk, at 6350 Newtown Road, Norfolk, VA 23502.  Their Management & Staff have been amazing in making this transition absolutely seamless, and we feel you will be very happy with this alternate selection.  We have enclosed new directional information, as well as a brochure of the Springhill Suites.  Also, please feel free to visit their website for more information and a virtual tour of the property at:

 www.marriott.com/hotels/travel/orfnw-springhill-suites-norfolk-virginia-beach
We will be sending you a new reservation confirmation number for the Springhill Suites under separate cover.  Please contact the Springhill Suites directly with any changes to your reservation at 757-333-3100.  They will be happy to assist you!

Again, all of us at the Doubletree Hotel Norfolk are extremely disappointed that we will not be welcoming the crewmembers of the USS John R. Pierce DD-753 this year.  We greatly appreciate your service to our Country, and sincerely hope that we will another look forward to hosting your reunion at our beautifully renovated property in 2009!  We will miss you!

Kind regards,

Marianne Collins

Sales Manager

